


The last time we looked at this was in 2005, which is why we are considering this again. There was not a 
lot of change made but we tried to make some parts clearer. We also included a link to our library’s 
website discussing plagiarism.  
 
Q: Why is it that the Provost will consider cases before the hearing? Also, it used to be that we had one 
person from each school, but now it is just a few faculty members included on hearings. If this is done 
because it is difficult to find faculty, then we can have alternates. I have also been at hearing where 
parents participate and are disruptive. So I suggest we include language saying we will have disruptive 
people removed. I also suggest that only tenured faculty members serve on this given potential pressure 
from the Provost during these hearings. 
A (John Smith): Regarding membership, we do send out calls for membership from all schools. We 
include a panel of 3-5 faculty 




